
APPLICATION INFORMATION 

Proposed New Pelican Feeding Area - Reserve 25307 Grey Street, Kalbarri     

BACKGROUND:  
The Kalbarri Pelican Feeding Area is located on Reserve 25307 Grey Street, just north 
of the intersection between Grey Street and Woods Street as shown on the location 
plan below. 

Location Plan    

 
 
The Pelican Feeding in Kalbarri is well recognised as a long-standing practice and 
tourism attraction, dating back to 1975.  Operated by volunteers, the last major 
improvement to the area occurred with the erection of Shade Sails in late 2010.  The 
current shade sail is now wind damaged and replacement of the structure is 
considered appropriate. 
 
The Kalbarri Development Association (KDA), with support of the Pelican Feeders, 
have prepared a concept design, a roof structure being 10.6m by 15.6m, new seating 
and improved access.  If approved the new facility will be located immediately south 
of the current facilities. 
 
Copies of the proposed designs along are shown attached. 
 

 














